
 

 

March 2024 NEWSLETTER  
 

 

Great News! We now have our new school logo! A huge thank you to everyone who 

submitted a design (see below). After lots of discussions the staff, Governors and pupils of 

both schools chose the logo. It was adapted from some of the entries and we feel that it is 

a great representation of both schools coming together to form our new school 

community: 

• the field is representative of Homefield, our new school which lies between the sea 

and the Downs  

• the tree is taken from Chesswood 

• the sea view from Lyndhurst 

The Homefield logo graphic will be able to be printed and transferred easily on to book 

bags, headed paper, the website and any uniform. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Di South 

Homefield Primary School and SSC  

Head Teacher Designate           

              

               



Fabulous entries:            

  

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

              

 

              

        

 


